Gianni Zanin and Beth Edwards | 327 N Broadway, Nyack, NY 10960
347.302.5512 | gnnznn@gmail.com

April 20, 2021

Architectural Review Board
Upper Nyack, NY
RE: Application for Fence Permit

As part of our plan to house chickens on our property at 327 N Broadway (approved by the
Zoning Board on 4/20/21) we will be adding a fenced run/pen around the chicken coop as
well as a fence across the top of our driveway.

Run/Pen:

The run/pen will be constructed around the chicken coop on the south east end of our
property. It will have a stained wooden frame 11’ long, 6’ wide, and maximum height of
6’. Metal hardware mesh will be attached on the sides and top of the wooden frame, as
well as a 1’-2’ skirt around the bottom to secure the run/pen from predators.

Driveway Fence:

The fence will be constructed with white PVC, 5’ tall, picket style extending across the
driveway from the right side of the house to the existing fence on the opposite side of the
driveway. There will be two gates for access: 1 -42” wide on the north side (for people to
enter and exit), 1 -5’ wide on the south side (for bicycles/toys to enter and exit).



